
Dear Parents/Guardians

 

In view of the current situation with the Novel Coronavirus (2019 nCoV) in Wuhan, China, all

Enrichment Schools under Crestar Education Group (Crestar Learning Centre, Crestar School of

Dance and Chinese Bridge Language School) will be taking precautionary measures in

accordance with the Singapore Ministry of Education (MOE) and Ministry of Health (MOH)

advisory, to safeguard the well-being of our students and staff.
 

Travel Declaration 

The collection of your child’s travel history from 15 January 2020. Please access the following

link (https://bit.ly/3aSRdtB), or complete the form attached (and email back to us at

mpc@crestar.com.sg) to make the declaration.

Note: You only need to submit if your child has travelled during this period.
 

Leave of Absence (LOA) only for students returning from Mainland China

This will be issued for your child if he/she is returning from Mainland China. The LOA will be for

a period of 14 days starting from the day after his/her return to Singapore. This LOA applies to

those returning from Mainland China on 15 January or later.
 

Temperature Taking for all staff, students and visitors

Temperature will be taken for all staff, students and visitors upon arrival at our Centres, as

part of our continuous efforts to ensure a safe and healthy environment. Please note that

personal hygiene is of high importance, and our Centre premise must be kept clean for the

well-being of our students and staff.
 

The School requires the support of parents/guardians to ensure a healthy and safe

environment for all students and staff at our Centre.  We seek your cooperation to monitor your

child’s health closely while he/she is at home. Please ensure that your child is well before

he/she returns to the Centre. If your child is feeling unwell, please take him/her to consult a

doctor and inform the Centre immediately.
 

Thank you, and let's continue to stay vigilant and healthy.

 

Enrichment Division
Crestar Education Group

https://bit.ly/3aSRdtB

